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Leaky wall reported at Richardson Co Courthouse 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners learned during their July 21st
meeting of a problem with water leaking through the walls into the Richardson
County Emergency Management Agency basement office.

Emergency Management Director Brian Kirkendall requested corrective action
be taken to avoid any damage to Emergency Management equipment.

Commissioners also conducted the quarter Jail inspection at the Richardson
County Law Enforcement Center and found the facility to be in good order. 
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